Mayor Lisa Bartleft

City of Dana Point

11/18/14

Re: Dana Point Harbor Revitalization

Dear Mayor Bartlett,

The Dana Point Harbor Now (DPHN) was present when the City of Dana Point City Council approved the
CDP for the Harbor Plan and the Community was excited to know the Harbor revitalization was on its

way.

The plan has wide community support by community leaders, residents and surrounding communities
and now we are back again urging to you to prevent any additional delays. Its been 17 years in the
making and it’s time to move forward.

We believe the revisions added to the LCP as a response to issues raised by the two commissioners of
the California Coastal Commission has been addressed , clarified and should be approved by the City
Council as written tonight. We would hope that the focus should be to answer the issues of the Coastal
Commission and not modify or add new issues that have already been heard, discussed and vetted
over the past 17 years .

It's been 17 years and the plan will never be a perfect plan. If the plan is to move forward leaders need
to see that enough is enough and it is time to stop all the delays and move the Revitalization forward.
We believe that the City Council of Dana Point and your leadership can make that happen.

We urge you to adopt a resolution to approve the CDP-13-0018(1). Let’s get the Harbor Revitalization
started.

Dana Point Harbor Now
DT Titeblen
Jim Miller
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